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On October 2, 2024, the Missing in America Project in conjunction with the National Memorial 
Cemetery of Arizona provided group honors for 26 veterans and 1 spouse that were directly 
interred in July 2024 and September 2024.  
 
The service was well attended, Honor Guard’s from the Navy, Air Force, Army and Marines 
provided honors for our veterans, to include unfolding and refolding of the American flag, a rifle 
volley and taps. 
 
Overall, the mission was a success.  
 
 
 
 
Mark Wells 
Arizona State Coordinator 
National Training Officer 
602-363-9027 
arizona@miap.us  
 
 
   

mailto:director@miap.us
mailto:vp@miap.us
mailto:arizona@miap.us

